Attachment 'B'

Yenman A

205 S 1st St, Kerman
CA 93630

Dear Business Owner,

We are pleased to announce that we are hosting our second annual Boots and
Buckles Dinner Dance to raise funds for the Kerman FFA program. The event will
take place on January 25, 2025, at the Kerman Community Center at 6 pm.

We would be grateful if your business would consider donating a few items to
create a basket or offer a service to be auctioned off during the event. The
auction will be either live or silent and all proceeds will go directly towards
supporting our FFA Students as they participate in Livestock projects, Leadership
Activities, Conferences, Classroom Projects, Career Development Event
supplies, and even FFA Uniforms. ( Here is our tax ID number Kerman Unified
School District Tax-ld Number: 94-6002210)

Your generous donation would not only contribute to the success of our event but
it would also demonstrate your continued support and commitment to our local
community and its organizations like ours as we strive to reach our goal of
supporting our students to succeed in our agriculture programs.

You are also welcome to come and participate in our event, if you are interested
in purchasing tickets to attend as well feel free to let me know. We would love to
have you!

Please contact me through email adrianna.santos@kermanusd.com or text
(559)741-6531 if you plan to donate to our event.

Thank you for your help and support of our dinner fundraiser.
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